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The Footwear Industry’s Statement on President Trump’s Latest Tariff Comments: 
 

“With the President’s announcement last night directing USTR to explore the potential for 
additional tariffs on $200 billion in Chinese goods, it’s very difficult to see how this doesn’t 
negatively impact all Americans of every walk of life,” said said Footwear Distributors and 
Retailers of America (FDRA) President and CEO Matt Priest.  “The President claimed that trade 
wars are easy to win but what our industry has always known is coming true – trade wars are 
costly, unnecessary, and do harm to the American economy.  The footwear industry calls on the 
Trump Administration to show real leadership and declare a cease fire to this self-inflicted 
conflict.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About FDRA 
FDRA is governed and directed by footwear executives and is the only trade organization focused solely on the 
footwear industry. Serving the full footwear supply chain, it boosts its members’ bottom lines through innovative 
products, training, consulting on footwear design and development, sourcing and compliance, trade and customs, 
advocacy, and consumer and sales trend analysis for shoe retailers around the world. FDRA supports 500 companies 
and brands worldwide, representing 95% of the total U.S. footwear industry. Learn more: fdra.org 
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